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I strongly oppose this Bill. Keep small businesses like Adult Foster Care Homes out 

of this bill. This will increase costs and force our small businesses to shut down and 

care options will decrease for the elderly. We are already paying our caregivers well 

over minimum wage and struggle to find reliable caregivers as it is. We are over 

controlled and regulated. We should not be grouped in with larger facilities. We are 

small family owned and operated. I’ve been an adult care home operator for 18 years 

now and this is very concerning.  


